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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  

June 1, 2009 
 
 
Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri  65102 
 
RE:   Comcast Business Communications, LLC d/b/a Comcast Long Distance 
 Revisions to Missouri PSC Tariff No. 1 
 
Attached are revisions to the Comcast Business Communications, LLC Tariff No. 1 
which are to become effective on July 1, 2009.  
 
This filing discontinues the Company’s intrastate interexchange services on July 1, 2009 
and requests withdrawal of Tariff No. 1 on that date.  The Company’s notice of 
discontinuance of interexchange services was filed with the Missouri PSC on May 8, 
2009.  Customers were sent notification of the discontinuance of service on May 4, 2009. 
 
Please acknowledge receive of this filing via e-mail. 
 
You may direct any questions in connection with this filing to Michael Nelson at 720-
267-3043 or Janice Boice at either 908-534-9833 or Janice_Boice@cable.comcast.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David M. Lloyd 
Director - Tariffs 
 
Attachments 


